SOUTHERN REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL
STUDENT BULLETIN
WEDNESDAY - APRIL 6. 2016

Attn: All Students: Prom season will be here quickly. Prom bids will go on sale soon, and you will not be able to buy a
bid or take a date if either of you owe a main office or library obligation. Please take care of this today, go to the main
office of your grade to check if you think you owe anything. Please do not jeopardize not being able to go to the prom.

Attention Students: Student Wi-Fi will be unavailable from April 4" through May 6" due to PARCC testing.
Please plan accordingly.

Hey Freshmen! Your last fund raiser of the year begins TODAY and runs through April 20". Sell Yankee
Candles to family and friends and earn money for your senior trip and proms. Catalogues will be in your
homerooms or you can go to the 9/10 main office to pick up an extra form. See Mrs. Sattan in 218 or Mrs.
Cornelius in 207 if you have any questions.

Students, have you ever had the desire to be a model? Be a part of our fashion show, the Red Carpet Affair.
Sign-ups will be in both lunches all this week.




